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[1] The Panel acknowledges receipt of the memorandum of counsel filed on 

behalf of Save the Maitai Inc (STM) dated 9 September 2025 and notes its contents. 

[2] The Panel apprehends that no further response is required, particularly to 

the matters raised in paragraph 4(a) to (c). 

[3] The reasoning of the Panel for declining the application by STM that is 

referenced in the memorandum of counsel is fully set out in Minute 14. 

[4] Both the memorandum of counsel and Minute 14 are available to view on 

the fast-track website here: https://www.fasttrack.govt.nz/projects/maitahi-

village/correspondence  

 
 

Hon Lyn Stevens CNZM KC 

Maitahi Village Expert Panel Chair 

 

https://www.fasttrack.govt.nz/projects/maitahi-village/correspondence
https://www.fasttrack.govt.nz/projects/maitahi-village/correspondence

